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Memorandum 
 

To:  Public Safety Committee Members 

 

From:  Paulina de Haan, Legislative Fiscal Manager, Intergovernmental Relations, x3336 

 

Date: July 12, 2016 

 

Re:  ShotSpotter Funding from the State of WI 

 

  

 

 

You may recall that 2013 WI Act 263 authorized a one-time appropriation of $175,000 that was to be expended on 

the annual subscription costs of ShotSpotter technology in 2015.  

 

In the 2015-17 Wisconsin State Budget process, our office was able to secure an ongoing annual appropriation for 

the ShotSpotter subscription costs for 2016 and beyond. This appropriation was proposed by the Governor and 

approved by the Legislature and is now a base budget line item under the state Department of Justice schedule of 

appropriations. Barring future affirmative action by the State, the appropriation should be expected to be awarded to 

the Milwaukee Police Department on an annual basis indefinitely. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions or need further clarification related to the legislative 

aspects of the ShotSpotter annual appropriation grant. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

Paulina de Haan 

Legislative Fiscal Manager 

Intergovernmental Relations Division 
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